

Newsletter



14th September 2018

Dates

Friday 19th October last day of half term

Nursery reopens Tuesday 30th October

Breakfast Club

Children can come early to nursery from 8am. They will be served breakfast in the Rainbow room first, before coming in to nursery to play. The charge for this is £5. Please book through the school office.



Learning Stories

If you receive a "learning story" from your child's teacher over the coming weeks, please read, sign and return it to nursery, so we can add it to their file. This story will be a snapshot of how your child plays and learns in nursery. You will usually receive one per term. You will also receive a progress update (report) on your child in November.



Spare jumpers and dresses

We have some spare jumpers which have been donated by past parents. We will put these out in the porch area next week. If you would like to buy one, we ask for a donation of £2 for school funds please. Please put it in the pot provided.



Nursery Website

Don't forget our nursery website is continually updated with information about the nursery, including a weekly blog about what the children have been doing. It is also the place where we will put reminders about end of term dates, events etc. In the event of extreme winter weather, it will also be the place for you to look to find out about nursery closure.

www.langleymoornursery.durham.sch.uk

N2 Children

School Applications

If your child will be 5 on or between 1st September 2019 and 31st August 2020, you need to complete their school application. School Admission recommend that this is done online at:

www.durham.gov.uk/schooladmission

<u>S</u>

If you cannot access the council's website, please contact them and they will send you an application form. The phone number for school admissions is 03000 265896. The deadline for applications is 15th January 2019. Many schools have open days this term so you may wish to wait until you have visited a few schools before you make your decision.